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GC2018 Ticket Request 
Information 

Ticket requests for the Gold Coast 2018 Commonwealth Games (GC2018) 
will officially open online today (Monday, April 24) at 12pm AEST via 
gc2018.com/tickets  

In order to make it fair for everyone, GC2018 tickets will initially be 
available via a Ticket Request phase over a four-week period from April 24 
to May 22. This process is standard practice at every Commonwealth 
Games and major global sporting events such as the Olympic Games, FIFA 
World Cup and Wimbledon. 

For any sessions that receive more tickets requests than there is 
availability will have tickets awarded via a fair and equal draw. The fair 
and equal draw is made by computer and processed randomly. KPMG is 
assisting in reviewing controls in relation to this process. 

Spectators can place a ticket request at any time during this phase and no 
preference will be given to the time of day or date a ticket request is 
placed. 

At the conclusion of the ticket request phase, all unsold tickets will be 
released for sale on a first come, first served basis in July, 2017. 

Spectators can look forward to inclusive, accessible and affordable ticket 
prices with adult tickets starting from as low as $20 and half price 
children’s tickets available from $10. 
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